
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN RESUMPTION DATES  
 

This is to notify our esteemed students that the resumption dates for the 2024/2025 

academic session have been re-scheduled as follows: 
 

Old Students Only:      January 9, 2025 

Fresh/New Students:      January 23, 2025 
 

This adjustment is to enable the University additional time to complete the ongoing 

maintenance at the hostels. 
 

In view of the above and to avoid being stranded at the gate, it is expected that all 

students would have paid their school fees on or before the resumption dates. Any 

student who fail to present evidence of payment of school fee shall not be allowed 

entrance into the University. 
 

Students are therefore advised to generate receipts of all payments from the 

University portal and present to the Bursary and the Security officials at the gate for 

confirmation/clearance before entrance into the University. 
  

On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor, Distinguished Prof. Jesse Uneke, I wish you journey 

mercies back to the University. 

 

 

 

 

Vitalis O. Offor 

Registrar 
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